
sleep, we were picked up in Franschhoek by the ‘Bafana, Bafana’ team coach to make the long journey to
Johannesburg. This proved a memorable journey, marked by the appearance of hoards of local children and horns 
from passing motorists along the way, all anxious to give their support to the South African World Cup football bid. 
Panjazz International would like to thank Mercedes for sponsoring the journey between Cape Town and Johannes-
burg, John and Kate Welch for sponsoring the costs of our accommodation whilst in Johannesburg and Toussaint 
Clarke for stepping in to tune our pans and getting them ready for this event. His support as always was much
appreciated.’

Monday 07 June 2010 – ‘The Captain’s Dinner’ – Johannesburg, South Africa Wow! Topping the bill at this event 
was South African jazz legend Hugh Masakela. The venue was the Vodadome in Johannesburg, and the event at-
tracted celebrities from across the World. Hosted by Aaron Mokoena, musicians from Panjazz International presented 
a programme lasting an hour and a half. The group was extremely well received, and a lot of interest was shown in 
the work of this unique project.

So what of the future? We have tutors visiting the Western Cape and India during August, and Panjazz International 
has been invited to showcase in India in October. We will also be returning to South Africa for a major tour in 2011.

“This project can make a difference to the lives of all young people - a powerful model for change”
Duncan Hindle, Director General, Department of Education, South Africa.

Panjazz International
Building local, national and international communities through music. 

For further information contact:
Sarah Beadell +44 (0) 1329 517860
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